Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust
Clinical Ethics Advisory Group
FEEDBACK

Dear Colleague,
I hope you would not mind too much spending a minute on providing feedback on your impressions of CEAGs functioning.
Many thanks!		R Mohindra (Chair) Gus Vincent (co-chair) Akif Gani (co-chair)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Your case was discussed on:			The matter concerned: 

Questions
	1
	I heard about CEAG from  
	A colleague
	From my clinical director
	Other:

	2
	Contacting CEAG was: 
	Easy
	Slightly tricky
	Not easy at all
	-

	3
	Once contact was made, access to getting an opinion was: 
	Swift
	Delayed
	Very delayed
	-

	4
	In preparing for the CEAG meeting, I knew what to expect:   
	Very much so
	Yes
	Somewhat
	Not at all

	5
	At the CEAG meeting the atmosphere was conducive to free and frank discussion:
	Very much so
	Yes
	Somewhat
	Not at all

	6
	CEAG addressed all the issues I wanted to be discussed
	All
	Most
	Less than half
	Less than a quarter or none

	7
	I had the feeling CEAG discussed these matters in considerable depth
	Very much so
	Yes
	Somewhat
	Not at all

	8
	The CEAG discussion gave me new insights
	Very much so
	Yes
	Somewhat
	Not at all

	9
	The CEAG discussion helped me to make up my mind as to what to do
	Very much so
	Yes
	Somewhat
	Not at all

	10
	I would recommend CEAG to colleagues
	Very much so
	Yes
	Somewhat
	Not at all



PLEASE write any further comments on the back of this page.
PLEASE POST THIS REPLY TO: Emma Stonehouse, Legal & Committee Services Manager, Level 2, Peacock Hall, Royal Victoria Infirmary
